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Maintenance works of quay and breakwater edge at San Gorg Birzebbugia 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that maintenance 

works will be carried out on the edge of the quay and the breakwater at San Gorg, 

Birzebbugia. 

 

The work will consist of repair works on the quay edge and along both sides of the 

breakwater between points A to B, as shown in red on the attached chart. 

 

The works will commence on Monday 2nd September 2024 and are expected to be 

completed by Thursday 31st October 2024. 

 

Some of the works will require the services of divers who will be exhibiting the 

International Code of signals flag “A”.  

 

A working area of 5m from the quay and breakwater will therefore be required and is to 

be kept clear, while works are being carried out in the particular area. 

 

All mariners are advised, to keep a sharp lookout, navigate with caution when close to 

the working area. They are to give the indicated areas a wide berth. Mariners are to 

cooperate with the requirements of the contractors and to comply with any instructions 

issued on VHF channel 14 by Marsaxlokk VTS and by any Enforcement Personnel on 

site. 

 

 

 

Charts affected: BA 36 

 

 
 




